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Affirm public info: I agree

Regarding: Congressional

Message:
I am against the current mid-decade
redistricting proposal.
Redistricting should happen after
the census in order to equalize
population among electoral
districts after the census
indicates population has increased
or decreased over the last decade.
It's meant to be about population,
not about political party.
This mid-decade, mid-session
redistricting is a thinly veiled
power grab. It isn't about
fairness,it is about realigning
districts to privilege one
political party over another.  The
four targeted districts all
currently lean Democratic and rely
on “coalition” voting strength.
Houston, Harris County, and Dallas-
Fort Worth are currently targeted
districts and redrawing those maps
allows the politicians to choose
their voters, not voters choosing
their representatives. 
We don't cheat in Texas, we don't
rig the system. This is cheating.
Stand against this unethical power
grab.




